From: James Cox

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 2:54 PM

To: Rob Smith

Subject: Ladycross Phase 8 [LICH-DMS.FID50007]

Hi Rob,
Good to speak earlier.

Further to our earlier conversation, we can confirm that the directional drilling will all be contained within
the red line boundary area of permission ref. NYM/2017/0505/MEIA.

Thanks

James Cox
Associate Director
BA (Hons) MA MRTPI
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